
 

Eagle Empire Troops, Crews and Posts 

This year we have an amazing recruiting opportunity available-we’re hosting our second 
annual Webelos Woods, which is a specialized cub event for Webelos and Arrow of Light 
cubs and their parents to come do activities and get to know your units before crossover 
season begins. It’s a great first look at Scouting beyond their Cub Scout Pack. 

Mark your calendars and start talking it up at your PLCs now-the event is Nov 14-16, 
2025 at Camp LaNoChe. 

All Troops, Crews and Posts will have access to arrive starting Friday afternoon for set up 
and camp. Packs will not start arriving until Saturday morning. Every unit is being asked to 
provide a 5-10 minute scout led, hands on activity for the Webelos and AOLs while adult 
scouters will have a chance to hand out information and have a Q & A with parents. All 
activity ideas should be submitted in advance so there are no repeats. They will all be 
approved on a first come, first serve basis. After rotations, Webelos, AOLs and Scouts will 
have a chance to submit skits, songs or stories for the campfire program to the Webelos 
Woods HQ area. Plus, there will also be a Dessert Cookoff that Troops, Crews and Posts 
will be competing in at the Saturday Campfire with assistance from the Webelos and AOLs 
as judges. The full schedule of events and Webelos Woods packet will be available soon.  

All Scouting America Troops, Crews and Posts in the Eagle Empire District are highly 
encouraged to attend. With the new policy changes, there is a good chance this will be your 
only time to see Webelos at any events until their AOL Bobcat requirement for 2025-2026. 
Webelos Woods is being planned to educate, inform, and give a great experience to build 
stronger relationships with local packs, and help grow your Troop, Crew, or Post. We are 
hopeful that many of you will RSVP with your unit number, unit leader or event contact 
name and email ASAP to Paul Craig at Pavlos.craig@gmail.com 

REGISTRATION LINK IS LIVE ON CFLSCOUTING.ORG 

http://CFLSCOUTING.ORG

